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DEPARTMENT ACTIVITIES – November 2022 

 

• Eyes on the Pie 5K: 

o We successfully launched our first ever Eyes on the Pie 5K Turkey Trot on Thanksgiving 

Day.  We had 55 participants and everyone received a T Shirt and pie for participating.  It 

was a great race, and we will be working on a yearly racing series in the future.  Our goal 

next year is to double the registration of the race. 

 

 

• City of Grove City Tour: 

o We gave a tour of the facility to several City of Grove City department heads and 

bond/levy committee chairs on December 3rd.  They are in the process of exploring 

building a Rec Center and asked for a tour of our facility for the stakeholders that are 

involved in the process.  

 

• Meetings: 

o Private Lesson/Personal Training Meeting:  Meeting to discuss streamlining processes 

for both private lessons and personal training sessions.  Changes were implemented to 

both to make it easier to sell and track. 

o Columbus Crew:  Meeting with the Columbus Crew to discuss partnering with them on 

our upcoming spring soccer program.  This would be similar to the current Jr. Cav’s 

program. 

o Temporary Emergency Shelter:  Meeting to discuss identifying the Groveport Rec and 

Senior Center as an emergency shelter for the community. 

 

 

• Programs: 

o Group Swim Lessons: 30 participants in November. 

o SCUBA: 1 SCUBA class offered in November. 

o Junior Cav’s Basketball:  281 participants, started November 28th. 

o Fitness Classes: 29 fitness classes offered weekly in November. 

o Little Ballers Basketball:  Started November 4th through Bally Sports. 

 

• Membership: 

o Rec Center Visits: 6,949 visits in November 2022. 


